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 Happy New YEAR! 
 
It’s 2017!  May this year be filled with peace, light and love for you and your family. 
 
We are beginning this year with a retreat focused on exploring and engaging in spirituality and 
faith.  Faith Quest is being held at Stillwood Camp and Conference Centre January 6-8th.   
 
Our TOFU youth group gatherings will begin again on January 20th, you will find our dates 
below. 
 
Upcoming— 
 If you are in grade 10 or older you have the opportunity to be a part of the leadership 
team for the Children’s retreat.  Please see below for more information.  And if you have any 
questions just let me know. 
 
 We will be spending time on Feb 10th baking and getting ready to make and serve a 
community meal at the Oak Avenue Neighborhood Society in Surrey.  More information will be 
shared with you at our first gathering in January. 
 
 I look forward to seeing you all soon.  And if you have any questions about youth 
group you can contact myself at rev.marynichol@gmail.com or give me a call 504.574.5813 
ext 3 
 
Grace and Peace, 

Mary 

January 2017 

January Dates 

January 20th — Movie Night….popcorn and PJ’s 
       6:30pm to 9pm  
   
      
January 27th — Board Game Night                                                                                              
      6:30pm to 9pm 

Youth Group 

Mark your calendar 
MAY RETREAT 2017 

 
Friday May 19 to Monday May 22 

 
A Youth retreat for those in grade 7 

and up at 
Camp FIRMCOM on Gambier Island 
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Together Of Faith United Youth Group 
  

February Dates 

February 3 — Meeting at the Church  6:30pm to 9pm 

February 10 — Baking for the Neighborhood Dinner on February 11th  

  We will bake and then eat dinner together.  Dinner will be provided by Messy Church 
  planning team 

                          5:30pm to 9pm 

  **Please note the earlier meeting time 
 

February 11th—Serving the Community Meal at the Oak Avenue Neighborhood Society                                  
      2pm to 6pm—More details to come 

February 24th—Meeting at the Church 6:30pm to 9pm 
 

     

 

Are you interested in being on the          
leadership team for the Children’s Retreat? 


